
 

 

 

FINAL ACCEPTANCE LETTER

April 30, 2024 
 
Mr. John Storms 
Oklahoma City Airport Trust 
7100 Terminal Drive, Unit 937 
Oklahoma City, OK  73159 
 
 
Re: OCAT WRWA 2310 – HQB Building Envelope Repair/Mike Monroney Aeronautical 
         Will Rogers World Airport 
 
Subject:  Final Acceptance of Work Completed 
 
Mr. Storms, 
 
Guernsey recently participated in the final walk-through inspection with representatives of W.L. 
McNatt and OCAT Personnel on the subject project.  Guernsey has determined the work 
performed by W.L. McNatt (and their sub-contractors) has been satisfactorily completed and 
is in compliance with the scope of work called out in the Construction Documents. 
 
Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Guernsey & Company      

 

 

 

 

Dave Stanton 

Construction Contract Administration  

Ph. 405-416-8330 
Email dave.stanton@guernsey.us 




